
 
FEBRUARY 10th IS 

SILENT SATURDAY! 
 
Parents who have registered their children in the Youth Basketball 
Program should be aware that on Saturday, February 10th, the 
Hyland Hills Athletic Department will implement Silent Saturday! 
 

Silent Saturday is an opportunity for participants to demonstrate 
skills they have learned through the season, while making their own 
decisions.  It gives children the opportunity to play without any 
verbal involvement from parents and limited instruction from 
the coaches (hence the name Silent Saturday). Parents are 
permitted to applaud good plays and be creative in showing support 
using signs or pom poms.   
 

By entering the gymnasium on this day, you agree to abide by the 
rules of Silent Saturday.  Anyone who chooses not to follow the 
rules will be asked to wait outside.  Please remember this program 
is being implemented to help your children play the game of 
basketball in an environment absent from criticism and negativity. 
 

We thank you for your support! 
- Hyland Hills Athletics 

 
                      

 


